SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
July 10, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 7:33 p.m. Committee members present were Steve
Zaikowski, Jan Godek and Rob Sikorski.

OLD BUSINESS

2013 Community Bare Root Tree Planting
There was $1,500 budgeted for the planting plus $60 received from sixth grade students at

Long Valley Middle School. We submitted $1,105.68 in receipts (trees, mulch, Terra-Sorb
and pipe fittings for water tanks) on June 19, 2013. We did not have to purchase Arbor-
Ties as they were purchased last year. With the cost of the Arbor-Ties, total expenses
would be approximately $1,200. We will consider another project for thirty trees for next
year.

NEW BUSINESS

Washington Township Library - Alan Little Memorial Tree
The second Copper Beech tree has died. Steve recalled the Library paid for the second tree
but was not certain who had paid for the first one. He will look for another tree.

2 Steeplechase Way
In response to a dead trees report, Roger Read inspected the crabapples. The trees are

okay and he recommended they not be removed.

Community Forestry Management Plan
Steve will speak to Nina about removing Dianne Gallets from and adding Roger Read to the
list of CORE-trained people.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

NEXT MEETING
The August meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 13, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,

Jan Godek

Jan Godek
Recording Secretary



